Press Release from Buckinghamshire Council

27 April 2021
May Bank Holiday bin collections across Buckinghamshire

Bin collections across Buckinghamshire will be operating to a revised timetable next week.

With no collections on Monday 3 May (Early May Bank Holiday) all collections that week will take
place one day later than usual. Please check the revised timetable below and present any bins by
6.30am on your rescheduled collection day.

Bank holiday revised bin collection dates:

Usual collection day Revised collection day
Monday 3 May Tuesday 4 May
Tuesday 4 May Wednesday 5 May
Wednesday 5 May Thursday 6 May
Thursday 6 May Friday 7 May

Friday 7 May Saturday 8 May

A friendly reminder that Buckinghamshire’s nine household recycling centres are now operating to
summer opening hours: 9am — 6pm. All sites will also remain open over the Bank Holiday
weekend, including Monday 3 May. Before making a trip to the tip, please check the website for all
the latest household recycling centre information: www.buckinghamshire.gov.uk/bin-collection-
recycling-and-waste/garden-waste-collection

As the weather continues to improve, it’s likely that BBQ season will be fast approaching in
Buckinghamshire. Remember all foil drinks cans, plastic and glass bottles can be recycled at
home. If you use a disposable barbecue, please make sure you’re disposing of it safely and
responsibly after use. For helpful hints and tips, please take a look at the online Waste
Wizard: www.recycleforbuckinghamshire.co.uk/waste-wizard

For more information including how to check your Bank Holiday bin collections and where to find
your nearest household recycling centre, go to: www.buckinghamshire.gov.uk/bin-collection-
recycling-and-waste

Please also follow @BucksCouncil to keep up-to-date with the latest recycling & waste and bin
collection information on Facebook and Twitter.
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